
Archaeological Institute of America
ANDOVER HALL 

CAMBRIDGE 38, MASSACHUSETTS

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL SECRETARY

January I3, I95O

Bear Miss Gilpin,

Thank you for your very full and interesting 
letter. We would like veiy much to have you fill out 
our questionnaire so that we may put you on our list 
for possible lecture engagements.

As I wrote you on December 2nd, our program 
for 19^9 and early I95O is already set up, but we shall 
keep your file on record here and hope to be able to 
arrange something in the future. One question: would you 
be willing to go to California if lectures there can be 
arranged?

We look forward to hearing from you again.

Sincerely yours,

Hrs) Miriam W. Richmond 
Assistant Secretary

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box II73 
Santa Pe, N. M.


